

YOU'RE INVITED!

Nevada Department of Transportation



Thursday, May 2, 2019, 4-7 p.m., Presentation: 5:30 p.m. Hampton Inn Events Center, 4975 S. Dean Martin Dr., Las Vegas

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING: I-15 TROPICANA PROJECT

The Nevada Department of Transportation (NDOT) is working on a project to enhance safety and traffic operations at the Tropicana Avenue and I-15 interchange, make improvements to Tropicana Avenue and Dean Martin Drive, and add High Occupancy Vehicle (HOV) ramps for buses and other multi-passenger vehicles traveling on I-15 to/from Harmon Avenue. Preliminary engineering for the project is complete, and a preferred alternative has been identified. NDOT is continuing the environmental process to evaluate the impacts of the preferred alternative, identify mitigation measures, and document the process for Federal Highway Administration

An interactive 3-D visualization model of the project will be available.

(FHWA) approval. The environmental review is expected to be complete in fall 2019.

• We need your involvement. Please attend the public meeting to ask questions and provide feedback. Project representatives will be available to discuss the project, take comments and answer questions. Comments will be accepted through 5 p.m. on Friday, May 17, 2019. Questions and comments can be submitted to Project Manager Jeff Lerud, PE, at Jlerud@dot.nv.gov or (702) 671-8865.

SPECIAL ACCOMMODATION REQUESTS: Reasonable efforts will be made to assist and accommodate persons with disabilities desiring to attend the meeting. Requests for auxiliary aids or services to assist individuals with disabilities or limited English proficiency should be made with as much advance notice as possible to Julie Maxey, NDOT Public Hearings Officer at (775) 888-7171 or email jmaxey@dotnv.gov.





www.I-15Tropicana.org